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I SUPORT [HB 4134A]. "Requires insurer and health care service contractor to cover 

labor and delivery services provided at out-of-network health care facility if services 

provided at out-of-network facility due solely to diversion of patient from in-network 

health care facility for reasons related to state or federal declaration of public health 

emergency." 

 

The need for [HB 4134A] should never be necessary in our nation. 

 

Insurance should follow the patient and be accepted at any Hospital without hoisting 

unfair medical bills upon the patient due to coverage policies. 

 

Just think of all the COVID patients who impacted Emergency Rooms. Hospitals then 

redirected patients to other Hospitals outside the patient's insurance coverage policy. 

 

Then, just think about all those 'Illegal Aliens' in the 'Sanctuary State Oregon' 

shielded from detection and deportation and other indigents who get 'Free medical 

care' at taxpayer's expense. Then add even more 'Illegal Aliens' Biden intentionally 

and continues to let into our nation and end up in Oregon-They all get 'Free Medical 

care'. 

 

Why should citizens of the United States of America be compelled to have 'Health 

insurance' when the aforementioned groups get 'Medical care' for 'Free'? 

 

So, the Oregon Legislature will consider [HB 4134A]. This whole mess raises 

numerous legal arguments. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs 


